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Civil Service Commission
Regular Meeting — Minutes
July 11, 2017

The Marion Civil Service Commission met on Tuesday, July 11, 2017 at 8:00 a.m. in the City Council
Chambers at City Hall. Commission members present were Rehn and Hagen. Absent: Mettler. Also
present: Fire Chief Krebill and City Engineer Dan Whitlow.

Motion by Rehn, second by Hagen to approve the minutes of the June 6 and June 13, 2017 meetings. All
in favor, motion carried.

City Engineer Whitlow confirmed the Civil Service testing to be held on Saturday at 9:00 a.m. Six
applicants should be testing.

Fire Chief Krebill informed the Commissioners that testing for entry-level firefighter can be delayed until
Cedar Rapids tests sometime next Spring (Feb/Mar). Chief Krebill would, however, like to hold a
promotional test this fall and will be back at the August meeting with more details.

With there being no further business, Rehn made a motion to adjourn at 8:15 a.m., seconded by Hagen.
All in favor, motion carried.

Lianne Cairy, Civil Service Commission Clerk
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